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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Year 8 and Year 9 Engineering UK Workshops 

On Friday 8 July, the Science Department will be hosting 2 workshops led by a tutor from 

Engineering UK. These are free sessions, designed to show practical applications of STEM 

and include practical tasks. The morning session is for year 8s and the afternoon session is 

for year 9s. These have been advertised to students, who have been asked to express their 

interest via google classroom. At this point, we still have some spaces available for the 

workshops. Please discuss these with your child. They can express their interest via the 

google form on the relevant Google Classroom: 

Year 8: KS3 Science Competitions and opportunities – google classroom code: qqnk4rt 

Year 9: Science competitions and opportunities – google classroom code: rw6cpwe 

We would like to select pupils from the list of students who have expressed that they are 

particularly keen to take part. If insufficient expressions of interest are received, then we will 

make up the numbers with other students (particularly those who take a keen interest in STEM 

subjects), as we would like to offer the experience to as many students as possible.  

Please could you ensure that your child expresses their interest before Friday 1 July 2022, so 

that I can make a decision on the students participating ASAP.  

Students who have expressed interest prior to this letter going out have all been allocated a 

place. 

More information on the workshop can be found via this link: 

https://www.engineeringuk.com/our-work/energy-quest-for-schools/ 

Kind regards, 

Mrs V Rogeon 

Mrs V Rogeon 
Science Teacher 
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